
Greetings, 
 
I am opposed to the HB2020 Carbon Cap legislation as I believe it will have no discernible 
impact on worldwide carbon emissions but will have a negative impact on the cost of living and 
working in Oregon. 
 
Please do not add more costly regulations that make Oregon a less desirable place to live.  We 
just built a new home in Oregon last year and don’t want to be driven from it by costly and 
unnecessary regulations   
 
 

Alan Meyer 

1476 Strong Road SE 

Salem, OR  97302 
 


